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Frangois Lareau
55-890 Cahill Dr. W,
Ottawa, QN K!V 9A4

Tel (613) 521-3689
Fax (613) 521-4522
E-mail: flareau@achilles.net

26 December 1997

“The Honourable Anne McLellan, P.C., M.P.

Minister of Justice and Attorney General

Room 207 BN
House of Commons
Ottawa K1A 0A6

Subject: Researh Papers on Law Reform
Ms. McLellan:

First, I would like to wish you a happy new vear.

Second, I attach a copy of my letter of 27 October 1997. Maybe it was misplaced somewhere as
I haven’t received a reply. I hope that you will continue the reform of the General Part for which
so much efforts and money have been spent on. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Frangois Lareau



